
P.0 BOX 827 * WHITESBURG, KENTUCKY 41 858 

December 2,2008 

Stephanie Stumbo, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2008-00395 

I regret to inform you that Seth Long and Donald Profitt, both of whom I had 
recommended to be reappointed as Commissioners for the Letcher County Water & 
Sewer District, wish to have their names withdrawn from the list of potential 
commissioners. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Should you need further 
information, please feel free to contact our office at 606-633-8550. 

Sincerely, 

kd Murtaugh, Interim Director/Operations Manager 


